
 
 

 

 

October 13
th

, 2008 

 

 

Dave Danner, Executive Director 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504 

 
RE: Fiorito Enterprises, Inc. and Rabanco Companies – G-60 

 

Dear Mr. Danner, 

 

Enclosed please find Tariff No.27 of Fiorito Enterprises and Rabanco Companies, d/b/a Kent-Meridian 

Disposal, the purpose is to correct typographical errors on the indicated tariff pages.   Please docket the  

enclosed tariff pages to be effective November 1
st
 2008 per LSN order. 

 
 

Page 25 - Item 105 -- Multi-family Service - Rates per Container    

Page 43 - Item 260 -- Drop Box Service -- To Disposal Site and Return 

 

 

Finally, please note that some of the enclosed schedules contain privileged and confidential 

information and if you have any have any questions please call me at (425) 646-2426. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Joseph Garza 

Sr. Markey Analyst 

(425) 646-2426 voice 

(425) 646-2440 fax 

 


